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	Promoting independence, individuality and an inquisitive mind


18th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, the school was subject to a remote monitoring inspection by Ofsted on the 2nd March and we are now able to share the findings of the inspectors with you.

Thank you to those parents who filled in the Ofsted questionnaire which provided them with an overview of your positive opinions of the school.   

We are very pleased with the outcome of the inspection which is on the whole extremely positive and shows that Westfield is heading in the right direction. The school is improving at a rapid pace which is remarkable given the current COVID-19 restrictions and how much time children have spent out of education in the past 12 months. There are still areas for improvement but these are continually being addressed.

I’d like to pass on my thanks to Miss Pope and all of the staff for their hard work in implementing the improvements identified during the last full inspection. Trying to do so while also trying to provide remote learning has been challenging and I think the report reflects that hard work and commitment. 

Although this monitoring inspection and subsequent report will not change the current judgement of ‘Requires Improvement’ that the school has, it does show that we are on the right track and the school will continue to improve quickly.

If you have any questions about the report please do not hesitate to contact me via the office.
Kind Regards

Lynne Farrow

Chair of Governors

